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Hi just got this letter in my mailbox about this Lanca proposal which I am completely against because I live in the
neighbourhood on  this is not the right kind of growth we need in our small town it will bring on
too much traffic and problems with water in the future ,my phone number is  my name is Mrs. Lia Spriet 
,if they want to develop they should go further out and not downtown

Regards. Lia Spriet


